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15th November 2019 
 
Parents of Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next week, week commencing Monday 18th November 2019, we are closing the fenced area outside Holly Leaves 
and Holly Berries Classes so that we can have our much needed play equipment installed. 
 
We have arranged that the children in Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes will use the rear entrance by the 
School Office to bring and collect children. We ask that parents and children wait around the area of the green 
seat in the rear playground where Miss Pearson and Miss Haynes will collect the children in the morning and 
deliver them back to parents at the end of the school day.  
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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